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2/3/20 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

As your Fifth Grader moves on to middle school, they will now be able to 

participate in school sports. A requirement for participating in sports is having a 

completed sports physical. Sports physicals will be available at no out of pocket 

cost to you at the Warner School-Based Health Center.  Physicals will begin     

April 1, 2020 and are scheduled during the school day. If you plan to have your 

student’s physical at the Warner SBHC, please complete the attached DIAA form 

and return it to school. If you plan your student’s physical with your primary 

doctor, take this form to that scheduled appointment.  Also, if you are not already 

a member of the Warner School-Based Health Center, please complete the 

attached registration form. 

 

Thank you, 

 Your Warner School-Based Health Center 

 


